
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Amsterdam (The Netherlands), October 2011 
 
Subject: Invitation for first U.S. Divorce Hotel  
 
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Kutcher, 
 
We understand that life in the public eye comes with extreme pressure, and that even for 
those not under the media spotlight divorce is incredibly stressful and trying for husband, 
wife, and any other family members. We know that for exceptionally successful professionals 
such as yourselves, moving on with your busy lives and professional careers is a top priority, 
and we have seen your steadfast commitment to your work obligations throughout the 
process so far. 
 
On behalf of myself and my entire staff at the Divorce Hotel, I would like to extend an 
invitation to be the first guests at the soon-to-open U.S. five-star accommodation of your 
choice. Divorce Hotel is committed to reducing all stressors related to the divorce process, 
which can be lengthy and exorbitantly costly. We alleviate these issues and execute clean, 
cost-effective divorces in as few as two and a half days by streamlining the process with an 
on-site team of attorneys, counselors, and mediators. No divorce program is more efficient 
and accommodating than ours, and we've seen great success at our Holland Divorce Hotel 
location due to our strict application process and superior expert staff. Contrary to popular 
belief, a successful divorce is actually a team effort, allowing both parties to start a new 
chapter in their lives with the lowest possible expenditure of time, money, and emotional 
energy.  
 
I am confident that we can help you best navigate this turbulent time and move on 
enthusiastically to the next step in each of your lives. Please accept this as an open invitation 
to be our first stateside guests at Divorce Hotel.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you, 
 
 
 
Jim Halfens 
 
Managing Director 
DivorceHotel.com 
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